
Graduate Studies Council - GSC 
Minutes 
3/2/2022 

 

Roll Call: Ellen Farr, Mary Ann Dugan (chair), Michael Ellard, Lauren Foxworth 
(vice chair), Tim Clydesdale, Kathryn Jervis, Cassidy Carr  
Kim Pearson (presenting on graduate certificate proposal for Professional and UX/UI Writing) 
 Excused: Alex Garlick (leave), Mark Woodford, Yaffa Kornsgold 

New Business 

• CAP requested we review the graduate certificate proposal for Professional and UX/UI 
Writing. Documents reviewed:   

 Professional and UX_UI Writing 
 UX_UI Graduate Certificate Approval Form 
 Graduate Certificate Writing Charge Memorandum 

o Kim Pearson discussed overview, learning goals, and coursework required for the 
graduate certificate. 

o GSC feels the certificate is a strong addition to graduate offerings. GSC will follow up 
with individual questions if needed.  
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Old Business - in progress: 

o Steering sent charges to CAP regarding the 5-year review of 
 Graduate Comprehensive Exams and other Culminating Experiences 
 Graduate Non-Enrollment 

 CAP charged GSC with gathering feedback  
o GSC finalized feedback for Deans and program coordinators (next 

step is to gather dean/program coordinator feedback) 
New Business 
 

• Tim Clydesdale discussed the current graduate certificate proposal document with the 
GSC.  

o The GSC agreed that the proposal document needs to be updated. 
 
Next Meeting April 6, 2022 
 


